MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL NOTICE

Dear Members and Non-Members,

Emai

First, we would like to thank all of you that stepped up and made our 2022/2023 a success, we hope that you enjoyed the benefits that Portland Gun Club provided for you. In order to maintain these benefits, it's time to ask you again to renew your membership and to ask and encourage your friends to come and give Portland Gun Club a try. Membership dues are used to make improvements to the facilities and shooting ranges. The Portland Gun Club has been on these grounds since 1913, and every year it becomes more and more expensive to operate and maintain. For the history alone, it is worth knowing that your dues help to keep the heritage of the club from disappearing.

NEW MEMBERSHIP YEAR STARTS JULY 1, 2023

We offer two membership types: <u>STANDARD and GOLD</u>
All memberships include, Spouse and kids (<u>one voting right per membership</u>)
Life Memberships are now 10 times the Gold level and receive the Gold benefits.

Non-Members		Standard	Gold/Life
Trap:	\$9.00 4.00 range fee	\$7.00	\$6.00
Punch Card:	N/A	\$130	\$110
Dues:		\$100	\$200

: Dues Enclosed

Punch cards for Gold and life members are available for \$100 a piece if you purchase 5 or more. Standard members 120.00

		(Available until July 30 th , 2	2023)	
Please return the bo	ottom portion of th	is letter with your dues	s to the Portland Gun Club.	
Please include your mailing cost.)	email to receive cl	ub emails and event inf	formation. (we are wanting to reduce our	r
Please remit payme	nt to Portland Gun	Club, PO Box 219, Eagl	l <mark>e Creek</mark> OR, 97022.	
Membership Type:	Standard- \$100	□ _{Gold} - \$200	Life- \$2000	
Are you able to Donate:	Building Maintena	nce Trap Machine 0	Gravel Other	
Are you able to Donate: First:	Building Maintena	nce Trap Machine C	Gravel Other	

Donation Amoun



PGC Educational Foundation



PGC members,

The Portland Gun Club is a very special place to many. It's a place for us to create memories with friends and family. A place to teach the next generation of responsible shooting and certainly a place to hear the stories of past members. There is 110 years of history that the Portland Gun Club has brought to the northwest.

The job of this new board is to distribute the money that is donated to the PGC Educational Foundation. As people donate to the foundation, we will be asking what they want their donation used for. If you want your donation earmarked for a certain project the foundation will do their best to make sure that happens

Our priority projects:

- Youth shooting. A fund for targets and ammo
- Back entrance security gate
- Shot recovery tarps.
- Trap machines/voice calls and other related equipment
- · Remodel bathrooms.

We currently have 190 members. If each donated \$50.00 that would give the club \$9,500 dollars to start tackling this list.

As we get closer to the end of the year, please think about donating to PGC Educational Foundation so we can keep improving PGC making it a special place for the future. If you have any questions, contact us through the office or the website Portlandgunclub.org pdxgunclub1913@gmail.com. Thank you for your continued support of the Portland Gun Club.

Sincerely, PGC